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EMRA Representative Council 
Virtual Business Meeting 

October 26, 2021



PRESIDENT’S REPORT
If you need anything, don’t hesitate to reach out to 

president@emra.org



LIAISON REPORTS

ACEP
ABEM
CORD

For details about our ongoing collaborations, email 

speaker@emra.org





EMRA COMMITTEES

● Interest and work groups within EMRA

● The best way to be involved in the future of our practice

● Easier than ever to join at 

emra.org/be-involved/committees/

● Connect with us on Basecamp

● Chair Elect, Vice-Chair and Assistant Vice-Chair 

Applications due December 1, 2021.



ADOPTED RESOLUTION
Emergency Medicine to Support Evidence-Based Policy Reforms of the Criminal Justice System and 
Equitable Health Care for Incarcerated Patients

EMRA supports evidence-based policy reforms of the criminal justice system that contribute to individual and 
public health. 

EMRA recognizes that incarcerated people form a vulnerable patient population with higher rates of chronic 
medical conditions including substance use disorders. As front-line practitioners in caring for patients who 
present while under the custody of law enforcement, EMRA: 

1. Supports required and confidential screening of people under custody of law enforcement to identify 
medical conditions including substance use disorders, and prompt treatment of these conditions. 

2. Upholds that addiction treatment including evidence-based harm reduction strategies, counseling, and 
prescribed treatments such as buprenorphine or naltrexone must be provided to incarcerated people who 
give consent for treatment. 

3. Advocates for transition services and rehabilitation initiatives that support the comprehensive medical 
needs of patients upon release from incarceration. These needs include but are not limited to regular 
follow-up and access to addiction treatment to reduce the risk of relapse, reincarceration, and overdose 
death. 



EMRA ELECTIONS
President -Elect
Abbey Smiley, MD
The Ohio State University

Vice Speaker of the 
Council
Amanda Irish, MD, MPH
University of Connecticut

Secretary - Editor
Jessica Adkins, MD
University of Kentucky 
Emergency Medicine Residency

Member at Large
Blake Denley, MD
Ochsner Health

Director of Education
Erin Karl, MD
Hennepin County 
Medical Center



ACTION ITEMS UPDATE



ACTION ITEMS UPDATE
Residents Bill of Rights:

A survey was created to characterize the effects of emergency medicine residency program closure 

on affected residents. The goal is to identify the areas of difficulty for such a transition and ideally 

create a road map for residents of future closures as well as find areas for potential support from 

larger residency organizations. The proposal is undergoing IRB approval through CHRISTUS Spohn 

Hospital at Corpus Christi- Shoreline. Upon IRB approval, the survey will be released through the 

EMRA listserv. 

Social Workers in the ED Working Group

A workgroup was created to compile best practices related to educating residents and medical 

students on ED care models that include social workers and care coordinators. The group is 

finalizing a manuscript that will be available soon!

Accountable Organizations to Residents

Resolution was submitted and passed ACEP council with some amendments!









SEE YOU AT 
CORD 22!

San Diego
March 27-30, 2022




